BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY

INFORMATIONAL REPORT

DECISION ON CONTRACT USE FOR CONSULTING AND TECHNICAL SERVICES

Board Meeting Date: December 4, 2023

Contract Number and Title:

CCPN-RFP 49F-1-18/19
Consulting and Tech Services

Procurement Type:

Piggyback — Request for Proposal (RFP)
Carroll County Public Network

Term: November 5, 2018 — January 31, 2024
Renewals: No Renewals
Estimated Value of Contract Over $100,000
Most purchases will be funded by the Capital
Funding Source: Projects Fund; however, when appropriate
operating and grant funds may be used.
Department: Office of Safety and Security
Description:

The use of this contract will provide Consulting and Technical Services in
various functional areas to upgrade and maintain the infrastructure of HCPS.

Carroll County Public Network (CCPN) is a partnership of four (4) agencies
that recognized the need to maintain a high-speed data infrastructure and
associated technology services for public entities, while making the
competitively bid agreement available to other agencies to help drive down the
cost of acquisition.

This contract will provide necessary resources to support current and future
requirements of various Information Technology needs and efficiently make
security improvements for the district.

The products covered under this contract will be utilized to refresh and install
safety and security systems including cameras and necessary cabling for
various school buildings throughout the district.

The total annual expenditure will depend on the needs of HCPS infrastructure
and funding availability and is expected to exceed $100,000.

The existing contract is set to expire January 31, 2024. A new contract will be
introduced for Board approval upon the results of the awarded bid.

Recommended Award To:

Skyline Technology Solutions Glen Burnie, MD




